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20th October, 2020 

 

2020 Kindergarten Orientation 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are very pleased to inform you that in light of a recent relaxation of COVID-19 restrictions, we will be able to 

run a modified version of our Kindergarten orientation program. The purpose of the orientation is to introduce your 

child to the many wonderful learning activities offered in Kindergarten and to help familiarise them with our school 

and staff. 

Kindergarten orientation will be held over 2 weeks, on Tuesday 17th November and Tuesday 24th   November, 2020. 

Student arrivals will be staggered to ensure that we are consistent with health advice relating to COVID-19. 

 

Your child _____________________________ is required to arrive at the area located outside the office at 

_______________ and be collected at the front gate at ________________. 

 

In order to be COVID-19 compliant, a number of strict guidelines will need to be adhered to.  

• Students must be enrolled at Marayong Heights Public School (with all relevant document completed) to 

be eligible to attend the orientation. 

• Parents may only attend the designated drop off zone (at the front of the school, Guerie Street gate only) 

for a maximum of 10 minutes at both drop off and pick up time. 

• All visitors must sanitise their hands upon entry to the school drop off zone. 

• Parents must bring a pre-completed External Visitors to School Site form (2 copies attached – one to be 

returned each week).  

• All materials used by the children will be sanitised prior to and after use. 

• Uniforms can be ordered online. However, our uniform shop is open Monday and Thursday mornings from 

8:30-9:30am outside the office.  

• Staff will collect the children from the pick-up area and will meet you at the gate at the end of the session. 

 

We look forward to meeting all our Kindergarten 2021 parents/carers and students. Please complete the attached 

registration form and return it to the office by email or post by Friday 30th October. 

 

 

Mrs Leotta         Mrs Littlejohn 

Assistant Principal        Principal 

 

 

 

 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwil6Nvr3LDOAhUGp5QKHYqfCy0QjRwIBw&url=http://www.artlogic.com.au/medium/steel&bvm=bv.129391328,d.dGo&psig=AFQjCNGn3fsOoKu6hRTqjCiejPnSKvZVQA&ust=1470708117392905

